
Parent- Teacher
Organization

Stri ing to promote communication
and harmony and to assist in the

promotion of the general welfare of the
school, the PTO held three general

meetings during the school year, of which
one was an open house with parents

assuming the role of students and
attending classes according to the

schedules of their children.
1978-79 was a banner year for the PTO.
A square dance, a hash sale, and a raffle
netted sufficient funds to purchase a new

piano for the Academy.
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